
Marshall STEMM Academy 1st Quarter Parent
Newsletter

Important Information
Upcoming Dates

October 17 - 21
3rd Grade ELA OST

October 21
Spooky Stem Night
5:00 - 7:00

October 24
!st Quarter Awards
Assemblies

October 26
Parent/Teacher
Conferences
3:30 pm- 7:00pm

October 27
Parent/Teacher
Conferences
9:00am - 7:00 pm
(Lunch 12:30 - 1:00)

Parent Portal

The Parent Portal can be
accessed by first going to
the tps.org website. Once
there, hovering over the
tab “Students & Parents”
will bring up a list of
options.  Click on “Parent
Portal” to reach this tool.
From the Parent Portal,
you can update any
changes in your address,
cell phone number and/or
email address.  This
information is critical to
maintaining a line of
communication between
the school and home.

Dress Code

Thank you to parents and
students for doing a

tremendous job in being
compliant with the dress
code at Marshall STEMM

Academy.
If you have any questions
about what is and what is

not allowed regarding
dress code, please review
the policy on our school’s

website which can be
accessed by going to
tps.org, clicking on the

“Select a School” Tab at
the top left of the page,

then clicking on Marshall
STEMM Academy.

Spooky STEM Night

Spooky STEM Night will
take place on Friday,
October 21 from 5:00 -
7:00.
Students MUST be
accompanied by an
adult to attend.
Students and parents
are encouraged to wear
costumes and
participate in fun and
educational STEM
activities, receive some
treats and learn about
the ways STEM is a part
of our everyday lives.

1st Quarter Highlights
Students of the

Month

Jace Parra
Peyton Cain

Alijah Overton
Arianna Wahl

Dominick Montano
Zoey Shoup-Heath

South Branch
Library

Our friends at the
South Branch Library
continue to support

our students.  Stop in
to see some student
artwork along with

photos of our
students of the

month.

1st Quarter Award
Assemblies

The assemblies will
take place on

Monday, October
24,2022.

Students will bring
home “invitations”
with specific times
and information.

Parent Teacher
Conferences

Wednesday,
10/26/22

3:30 - 7:00

Thursday,
10/27/22

9:00 - 7:00
12:30 - 1:00 (lunch)

Native Prairie
Installation

Our prairie is clearly
starting to grow.
Look for a huge
difference next
spring after our

plants really begin
to thrive.

Marshall STEMM Academy Vision Statement:
At Marshall STEMM Academy, we will be actively present and
self-motivated to grow and develop socially, emotionally, and

academically with the support of our Marshall family, friends, and
community.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to call.   Phone: 419-671-5700


